
To whom it may concern. 

 

In regards to the proposed changes in this report all I will and need to say is that if these changes go 

ahead, not only will you make people leave have to these remote areas but you will bankrupt members 

of these communities with my family and I being one of them. 

 

Think long and hard before giving recommendations on behalf of a portion of the population you are 

obviously out of touch with. 

 

Regards 

Jak Thorpe 


